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REWARD FOR TAGGED PACIFIC COD

Alaska Fisheries Science Center and Aleutians East Borough tagged Pacific cod in March 2021 with satellite
and conventional tags to study their distribution and migration. Those who return tags will receive swag, and

satellite tag returns will be entered for a chance to win a cash prize!

Tags are orange and located below the first dorsal fin, there may

CONVENTIONAL TAGS SATELLITE TAGS

Satellite tags are larger and attached to a harness, located
between the two dorsal fins. Tag numbers should be written in
silver.

be one or two tags on each side.

STEP 1: Please write down the following information: STEP 2: Send us your tags and collect your reward!

-  Name of Vessel e Conventional Tags: Text/email a picture of the tags with
= Date of recovery the written info to (907) 885-5184 or clevy@aeboro.org
> Locationand depth of recovery e Satellite Tags: Call (907) 274-7566 to request a pre-paid
? Tegnumoes envelope. Mail written info and the actual satellite tag to:
= Contact for rewards (name, phone, mailing address)

You can either give this information to a federal groundfish Susanne McDermott, NOAA NMFS

observer or follow step 2 (no observer on vessel) 7600 Sand Point Way Seattle, WA 98115

For general questions about the reward program please contact: Charlotte Levy at (907) 274-7556 or clevy@aeboro.org
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PUBLIC NOTICE
NELSON LAGOON DOCK CLOSURE

MAY 1 — JULY 15, 2021

R —

The Aleutians East Borough will be conducting repairs on the

Nelson Lagoon Dock.
The dock will be closed for use May 1 through July 15, 2021.
For more information please contact Anne Bailey at (907) 274-7580 BOROUGH
or at abailey@aeboro.org BB CONE S )

You are reading FISH NEWS, published quarterly by the Aleutians East Borough to help keep the
lines of communication open among Alaska's commercial fishing interests. If you would like to
have FISH NEWS delivered to you via e-mail subscription, send an e-mail message to
Itanis@aeboro.org . For more information about our fisheries, our people, and our communities,
please visit us at www.aleutianseast.org, www.aebfish.org and find us on Facebook:
http://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBorough

and

https://www.facebook.com/AEBfish
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